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The Town of Halton Hills is calling for applicants for the following committees:

The Town of Halton Hills invites applications
from members of the public who are interested
in serving on the Committee of Adjustment. The
Committee of Adjustment requires two (2) new
members to fill vacancies.

Members of the public appointed to serve on a
Town Board or Committee provide Council with
a variety of diverse perspectives, specialized
skills and expertise specific to the mandate of
the public body they serve. As a member you
represent Council and the community, and
as well understand and are committed to the
Corporation of the Town of Halton Hills’ Core
Values.

The Committee of Adjustment
• Consists of five (5) citizen members
• Regular monthly meetings
• Remuneration of $103.79 per member per

meeting (2020 Rate)
• To act as a decision-making body which

considers applications for minor variances to
the Town’s Zoning By-laws and applications to
sever parcels of land

• Appointment is for a term that expires
December 2022

Application Process:
• Application for Committee can be found on

haltonhills.ca/joincommittees
• Submit your application by 4:30 p.m. on

Friday, June 19, 2020 to:

Renée Brown
Deputy Clerk – Legislation & Elections
1 Halton Hills Drive,
Halton Hills, ON, L7G 5G2
905-873-2600, ext. 2333
Fax – 905-873-1431
reneeb@haltonhills.ca

If you have any inquiries or if you wish to receive
additional information, contact Renée Brown at
905-873-2600, ext. 2333 or reneeb@haltonhills.ca.

The Town of Halton Hills invites applications from residents
and landowners interested in serving on the Premier
Gateway Phase 2B Secondary Plan Steering Committee.
The Premier Gateway Phase 2B Study Area is located on
the north side of Steeles Avenue, between Eighth Line
andWinston Churchill Boulevard in Halton Hills. The Town
is seeking volunteers who reside and/or own land in the
Phase 2B Study Area to serve on a Committee that will
meet as needed (6-7 times) throughout the Study process
(September 2020 - December 2022).

The overall intent of the project is to develop appropriate
land use designations and policies for the Phase 2B
Employment Area.

The role of the Steering Committee is to:
• Provide comments during the study process
• Assist with issue identification and resolution
• Liaise with key community stakeholders to ensure study

awareness
• Meet on a regular basis to monitor the progress

of the study

Applicant Eligibility:
• Must be a resident and/or a land owner in the study area
• Over the age of 18 years
• Not employed by the Town of Halton Hills
• Demonstrates a strong knowledge and/or interest in

the future planning of the Premier Gateway Area in the
Town of Halton Hills

Application Process:
• Application for Committee can be found on

haltonhills.ca/joincommittees
• Submit your application by 4:30 p.m. onMonday,

June 29, 2020 to:

Renée Brown
Deputy Clerk – Legislation & Elections
1 Halton Hills Drive,
Halton Hills, ON, L7G 5G2
905-873-2600, ext. 2333
Fax – 905-873-1431
reneeb@haltonhills.ca

If you have any inquiries or if you wish to receive
additional information, contact planning@haltonhills.ca
or 905-873-2600, ext. 2900.

Committee of Adjustment Premier Gateway Phase 2B Secondary Plan
Steering Committee

Halton Hills residents, particularly
those in Georgetown, can expert road re-
pairs to continue as planned over the next
few months.

JUST THE FACTS
• The Town of Halton Hills' Pavement

Management Program will upgrade a
number of roads in Georgetown to ensure
they are safe and in good condition.

• Included in the 2020 Roads Program
will be a bridge rehabilitation and im-
provements to select intersections.

• Construction will be co-ordinated with
work performed by Halton Region to mini-
mize the impact to residents.

• Construction delays by factors such as
weather will be communicated to resi-
dents via hand-delivered notes from the
Town.

• Residents with concerns about dust,
noise or other construction issues are
asked to visit haltonhills.ca/roads for
more information. 

NEWS

WHAT'S GOING
ON HERE?
ROAD REPAIRS GOING AHEAD 
AS SCHEDULED THIS SUMMER
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BRYAN MYERS
bmyers@metroland.com


